
Immediate Past Delegate’s Report to Assembly               May 17, 2014 

  

     I have continued to write my monthly articles for the Northern Hi Lights on the 
suggested theme of the month. 

     I assisted with the Finance Committee in completing the transition of the 
treasurer’s materials from Loretta to Linda in the fall and have shared some helpful 
hints with Linda as she moves forward with the treasurer position. I am  working 
with Lynda C, NYNAC to help her with the finances for this year’s NYNAC. 

     I attended the 36th Annual NERD meeting on March 7-9 in Fort Washington, 
PA with our delegate Ruth S. and Connie D. and Anne F., two of our past 
delegates. We heard a report from Joan S. the current Northeast Regional Trustee 
from Mass. This is an opportunity for us to meet the new delegates in the region 
and assist in preparing them for their first World Service Conference. 

     I have been a part of the committee working on the revision of the job 
descriptions for officers and coordinators for NYN so that as we move toward fall 
members will be able to consider running for these positions and be knowledgeable 
about what is expected of them. 

     I will participate in the presentation this weekend about my experiences as a 
trusted servant for NYN and how it has enhanced my growth in program. 

     I conducted the meeting for New GRs this morning and we had        new GRs in 
attendance. If you are a new GR and were unable to attend please see me for a 
packet of materials and plan on attending the new GR meeting at the Fall 
Assembly; 8am Saturday morning. 

 

                                                                                            Gratefully, Elaine R. 


